

September 2015

Our Ref: HP5092

Dear Parents/Guardians

Breakfast Club

We run a Breakfast Club in school which is <u>free</u> to pupils who are entitled to free school meals or are a Pupil Premium child. If your child is not entitled to free school meals or a Pupil Premium child there will be a charge of £1.00 per day (£5.00 per week).

The Club runs from 8.00 am - 8.45 am; breakfast is served until 8.30 am.

The meal consists of a selection from:

- Juice
- Cereal
- Toast and jam
- A selection of hot food (Porridge, Eggs, beans or cheese on toast).

Your child may attend every day or you may choose which days you would like them to attend.

Please speak to the Office for further information.

Yours sincerely

Mr J Gallimore Headteacher







Caring Achieving Respectful Exciting



Caring Achieving Respectful Exciting

Is your child missing out?

Your child may be entitled to Pupil Premium funding. This is *extra money* the government gives to schools so children receive more help and support.

At Hardwick every child who receives Pupil Premium funding is entitled to:

- Free breakfast club every day
- Free school meals every day (for those registered for Free School Meals)
- Free school visits for the year
- Free school sweatshirt and PE kit every year
- Free Forest Schools visits in Nursery and Reception
- Free residential visit to Kingswood in Year 5 or Year 6
- Free weekly singing lessons in Year 1 and Year 2
- Free music instruments and music lessons in Year 5 and Year 6
- Extra teaching support and tuition throughout the year

Your child may be entitled to receive Pupil Premium funding if your child is adopted or if you are receiving:

- Income Support
- Income based Job Seekers Allowance
- Child Tax Credit with an annual income less than £16 000
- Support under the Immigration and Asylum Act
- Universal Credit

If you are not sure come into school with your National Insurance number and we can help you check.

If you think you might be entitled to Pupil Premium funding please fill in the attached form and send it back to school with your child or hand it in at the school office.

Remember if you are not sure if you are entitled to Pupil Premium funding please come into school with your National Insurance number and we can help you check and fill in the forms.